
RED BANK HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION PUBLIC NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Red Bank Historic Preservation Commission has

CANCELLED the regularly scheduled meeting of October 17, 2018.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of Wednesday November 21, 2018 will be

held at 7:00 p.m. in the Municipal Building, first floor,

Council Chambers, 90 Monmouth Street, Red Bank, New Jersey.

Dma Anastasio
Historic Preservation Commission Secretary


